FAQ Got questions? We have answers!

What are the different projects?

You can either serve at the Houston Food Bank (our greatest need), the Mission of Yahweh, Habitat
for Humanity, or Projects here at MDPC (this includes Kids Meals, Snack Packs for Spring Break for
kids, stuffed animals for foster kids, etc). Some sites have limits on the numbers that can participate,
but there will be a place for everyone to serve at one of the sites.

What is the schedule for the day?

Everyone arrives at 8:00 AM. If you are going to the Houston Food Bank or Mission of Yahweh you
will park at KINKAID SCHOOL (201 Kinkaid School Drive; off of Briar Forest, just a few minutes from
MDPCQC). If you are serving at Habitat for Humanity or projects at MDPC you will park at MDPC.

Finish times are different for each project. If you are Serving at MDPC, you will have lunch at 11:00 AM,
if you are Serving at Mission of Yahweh or Houston Food Bank you will have lunch between 12:00 and
1:00 PM. If you are serving at Habitat you will have lunch at 1:00 PM.

Church in the City concludes after lunch. For more information on schedules, check the individual de-
scriptions on the Church in the City webpage.

What if | have mobility issues?
We recommend if you have mobility issues that you should sign-up for projects at MDPC. We have
lots of meaningful projects here that you will be able to do.

What are the age limitations?

To serve at Houston Food Bank and Mission of Yahweh, you must be age six and above. To serve at
Habitat, you must be age 16 and above. For serving at MDPC, you should be age 3 or older. Childcare
is available for ages 2 and under for all sites and at MDPC.

Do | need to wear a Church in the City T-Shirt?
You don’t have to, but we would love for you to wear your CITC shirt. The shirts are the same from last
year, so wear last year’s, or you can buy a new one with your registration.

What else do | need to bring?
Bread and a spirit of flexibility!

We need lots of bread donations for our Kids Meals project at MDPC. Please bring store brand white
or wheat bread and you will drop it off either at Kinkaid if you are parking there, or at the Parlor or
Sanctuary if you are at MDPC.

We are moving lots of people around, so please bring a great attitude, and come prepared to serve
and get to know others from MDPC!

Please try not to bring purses and other items. Leave as much as you can at home.

What about offering for the day?
You can bring your offering as there will be places for collect it. We also encourage you to donate on-
line ahead of time.

Why the $10 registration fee?

The fee helps pay for lunch, transportation, and the materials for all of our Church in the City projects.

What if | need a scholarship?
No worries! If you need a scholarship, simply email Rachel Poysky at rpoysky@mdpc.org before you
register. We do not want finances to be a reason someone doesn’t participate in Church in the City!

What if | have more questions?
Contact Janell at jkelleher@mdpc.org. She will get back to you shortly.



